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15.6.21 

 

Dear all,  

We now know for certain the full wider reopening will be delayed. For those anxious for news we will tell you of 

our plans for whole school events in Friday's newsletter. The majority will go ahead in school in our existing 

bubbles or be delayed until September. Year 6 parents will have a fuller communication very soon as they have by 

design a more complex end of year farewells as they are leaving us to move to their secondary schools! 

Thank you and stay safe 

 

Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Elizabeth Savage 
Headteacher  
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